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ITEM TITLE: 

Congratulations to Yusbel Gonzalez who holds the title Part-Time Procurement Specialist, recipient of the 

"Part-Time Employee of the Quarter Award," for the second quarter in 2017. 

 

BRIEF HISTORY: 

The nomination was submitted by Pamela J. Leja-Katsaris who stated the following: 

 

“Yusbel is an extraordinarily dedicated and knowledgeable Procurement professional. His attention to 

detail, innovation, and positive inclusive outlook are recognized by not only the Procurement Division, 

but by Directors and Managers across the City. He consistently seeks out ways to resolve issues, is always 

dependable, supportive, and responsive. Yusbel’s depth and breadth of Procurement processes are 

matched by his integrity and impeccable standards of ethics. He constantly gives 120% to his work and 

facilitates high profile projects professionally and flawlessly. Yusbel goes above and beyond with ease 

when interacting at all levels in the City, and will never hesitate to share his expertise or offer assistance.” 

 

 

 

ATTACHMENT(S): 

1. Part-Time Employee of the Quarter Notification Letter 

 


